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Administration Recommendation

That the January 19, 2022, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS00795, be received for
information.

History

● At the January 24/26, 2022, City Council meeting, the January 19, 2022, Financial and
Corporate Services report FCS00795 was postponed to the February 7/9, 2022, City Council
meeting.

● At the January 19, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, Councillors E. Rutherford and
A. Knack referred the January 19, 2022, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS00795 to
City Council without a Committee recommendation.

● At the January 19, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the  January 19, 2022, Financial and
Corporate Services report FCS00795, was considered.

● The Committee heard from C. Comeau.
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